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_L UNIVERS

262 Wellington Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario,

Sept. 21, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, 
McOill University,

Montreal, Quebec.
Dear Sir Arthur:

I wish to tnamc you for your Kind letter of 
September 19th, the contents of which I have conveyed 
to our President, Mr. Berry. It has been decided to 
hold an Executive Meeting early in the coming week 
after which I will again communicate with'you.

Yours sincerely,

OHB;L Hon. Secretary-Treasurer


